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Friday 10th May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 11 May Half Term Revision Programme 
 
I am writing to inform you of the forthcoming Year 11 May/June half term programme that runs from Tuesday 27th 
May 2019 through to Friday 31st May 2019. 
 

Date Sessions 

Monday 27th May 2019 Bank Holiday Monday (Academy is closed) 

Tuesday 28th May 2019 Sport (EBo) 9.30am-2pm  
English Language (DGl) 9.30am-2pm 
Science- Chemistry (CDa) 9.30am-2pm 
Science- Physics (MAb) 9.30am-2pm 
Science- Biology (CWi) 9.30am-2pm 
H&S (MKi) 9.30am-2pm 

Wednesday 29th May 2019 Science- Physics (GMo) 9.30am-2pm 
Science- Biology (MAb) 9.30am-2pm 
Film Studies (DGl) 9.30am-2pm 
H&S (MKi) 9.30am-2pm 

Thursday 30th May 2019  Maths (OWi, NCu, CSo,) 9.30am-2pm 

Friday 31st May 2019 Science- Chemistry (Mab) 9.30am-2pm 
History (KFe) 9.30am-2pm 
 

 

Students must enter via the front of the Academy where they must sign in before proceeding to their revision 
lessons: all students will be met by their teachers and escorted to their relevant rooms.  Once students have signed in 
they are to remain in the Academy until the end of their session:  please ensure your son/daughter has a drink and 
a packed lunch if required. 

These sessions are aimed at reinforcing student learning and providing additional space for students to revise for 
their vital GCSEs this summer.  Students may choose which session to attend and teachers will inform you if their 
attendance is mandatory. If you have any questions regarding the Year 11 May half term programme then please 
telephone or email the Academy and we will endeavor to answer any questions raised. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr D. Glencross 
Assistant Principal- Raising Standards Leader 
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